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HANDS ON SCIENCE IN 
YEAR 6 

In helping bring knowledge to life, Year 6 took part in some Science lessons with a difference. Over the 

past several weeks, pupils have been learning about the blood circulation system and the important 

role the heart plays in this. In order to explore the anatomy of a heart in greater detail, pupils had the 

opportunity to dissect a lamb’s heart.  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA FUNDING 
Sphero has arrived at Barlows! 

Our Digital Leaders couldn’t wait to try out the new Spheros in their meeting this week. 

The Spheros, which were funded by the PTA Fundraising events, offer an exciting opportunity for  
pupils to put their coding skills to the test as they collaborate and foster creativity using these fantastic 
programmable robots. 
 
Our Digital Leaders put them to the test with a super game of ‘Sphero Football’, coding Spheros while 
applying their scientific understanding of forces, to score in their opponents goal 

Thank you to our fantastic PTA for orgainsing a range of events to raise funds to purchase this exciting 
computer equipment. And a big thank you to all our families for supporting the fundraising events 
throughout the year. 

We look forward to learning what else our Sphero robots can do as we implement their use in the  

curriculum. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

KEY DATES FOR THE  
SUMMER TERM  

SUMMER TERM 2020 

DATE EVENT 

Monday 27th April to Thursday 30th April Reception to Y5 Parent & Carer Meetings 

Wednesday 29th April at 2:45pm Year 3 Project Display for Parents and Carers 

Thursday 30th April at 2:45pm Year 4 Project Display for Parents and Carers 

Monday 15th June – Friday 19th June Year 6 Residential to Colomendy 

Saturday 27th June from 11:00am – 3:00pm Barlows Fun Day 

 Wednesday 1st July at 9:30am Years 4, 5 & 6 Sports Day and Family Picnic 

Friday 3rd July at 9:30am Reserve date for Years 4, 5 & 6 Sports Day if cancelled 
on the 1st July due to bad weather 

Friday 3rd July at 5:30pm Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Tuesday 7th July at 9:30am Reception Sports Day and Family Picnic 

Thursday 9th July at 9:30am Years 1, 2 & 3 Sports Day and Family Picnic 

Friday 10th July at 9:30am Reserve date for Reception Sports Day if cancelled on 
the 7th July due to bad weather 

Monday 13th July at 9:30am Reserve date for Years 1, 2 & 3 Sports Day if cancelled 
on the 9th July due to bad weather 

Tuesday 14th July at 9:30am Year 6 End of Year Production 

Tuesday 14th July at 5:00pm Year 6 End of Year Production 

Friday 17th July at 9:30am Year 6 Leavers Service 

Coronavirus 

Further to the message sent out during the week, a reminder that the Department for 
Education have set up a service for parents and carers who may have any questions  
regarding the Coronavirus.  
 
Phone: 0800 046 8687 
Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)  
 
Additional information from Public Health England can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/
government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response  
 
We will keep you updated with any further information that we receive.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response
https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have an enjoyable 
weekend 

PLAYED 3  WON 3  
SCORED 9  CONCEEDED 0  

These are the impressive statistics for our girls’ football team, who last week entered another LSFA 

Northern Hub competition. The wet and windy conditions did not deter the team who won all three of 

their matches and did not concede a single goal along the way. I am sure you will join us in  

congratulating them! 


